
     
Ministry Report from: Jean Grizard, Director of Music Ministries,   
Date: June 13, 2017 
 
1.What have you accomplished or worked on this month?  What events or activities 
have you sponsored or presented? (please include numbers of participants and 
helpers) 

 Funerals – May 1 – to June 10 – approximately 40 funerals. The Resurrection 
choir are  dedicated and generous ministers who give so much of their time and 
talent for those who suffer from grief and sadness.  We thank them for their 
ministry! 

 Steve Angrisano Planning Meetings and Preparation – see attached report re: 
specifics, team sign up for volunteer opportunities sponsor info, etc.  There are 
many opportunities to help with this very special event coming this fall!  

 Co-leading SKT Fall Season Calendar Collaboration effort – held 2 meetings to 
meet re: planning dates/events for Fall. The purpose is to tie in activities events 
with one message theme – for cohesive, collaborative, holistic parish planning.  

 Welcomed 2 New members - CTK 10am Mus Ministry  
 2 New cantors – starting Summer 2017 Training – preparation May-June 2017.   
 Communication/sound system arrangement for BK Baccalaureate Mass 
 Led St John Fisher Baccalaureate Mass Music Ministry (with SKT music ministers) 

on Friday, May 12. Stipend offered by SJF to SKT Mus Min and in turn, 
donated to Steve Angrisano Fall Concert and sessions. 

 Music Ministry Presentation to Director's Meeting - May 9 
 Summer Cantor-Accomp Schedules/ Ongoing Music Planning for Liturgies 
 Attend Wed Staff Development Sessions (ongoing) 
 Attended DOR computer – outlook Class Friday, May 5 
 Attended Staff (Parish and School) Retreat Day – Friday, May 26  
 Parish Pentecost Picnic – Sunday, June 4 

 
2. What are the current or active plans and dreams you are currently working on or 
discussing?? 

 Steve Angrisano Event Sept. 22-23  
 Co – leading SKT Fall Season Calendar Collaboration Effort (ongoing)  


